
Reference:  Proposed development at Brooklands Farm, Whitstable, Policy W4 
 

 

From:  Mr & Mrs D  

 

 

We wish to register our feelings with the planning authority on this proposal and strongly object to 

any development on this site for the following reasons: 

 

 

1. This is a greenfield site which should continue to be productive farmland into the 

foreseeable future for the sake of the country's need to increase food production not reduce 

it. 

2. It would seem the authority is intent on destroying all green spaces in and around Whitstable 

between the sea and the A299 at any cost.   

3. Numerous large greenfield areas are currently being built over in the vicinity at this point in 

time.  When will those in power agree enough is enough.  We the public have already seen 

enough concreting of our precious countryside. 

4. There are hardly enough community resources / services to cope with the existing 

population.  How can we simply go on adding more people without a sensible infrastructure 

in place? 

5. Added to this are the often under estimated effects on traffic flow and pollution especially at 

peak times, potential flooding, loss of amenity space / paths, wildlife conservation and 

scenic value / countryside views and appreciation. 

 

 

 




